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Our ref: SAC/LCD 
 
15 June 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Summer School Arrangements (26 – 30 July 2021) 
 
Thank you for registering your interest in our summer school.  We have now finalised the 
details and would like to share them with you so that you can confirm your child’s place. 
 
The timetable for Monday - Thursday will look like this: 
 

 9.00am – 9.15am   Registration 

 9.15am – 10.15am  Session 1 

 10.15am – 10.30am  Break 

 10.30am – 11.30am  Session 2 

 11.30am – 12.30am  Session 3 

 12.30am – 1.00pm  Lunch 

 1.00pm – 2.00pm   Session 4  

 2.00pm – 2.15pm   Plenary Session 
 
Sessions 1-3 will cover most of the academic subjects we deliver at Henry Cort.  Session 4 is 
reserved for PE and enrichment activities, such as music and theatre. 
 
As mentioned in our previous communication, lunches will be provided please indicate on the 
registration form your child’s prefer lunch option (see menu below) or your child can bring 
their own packed lunch should they wish to do so. 
 

DAY OPTION 

Monday  Spaghetti or vegetable bolognaise served with garlic bread 

 Ham or cheese packed lunch 

Tuesday  Jacket potato served with a choice of toppings – tuna, tuna & 
cheese, beans, beans & cheese or cheese 

 Ham or cheese packed lunch 

Wednesday  Roast chicken or vegetarian roast served with seasonal vegetables 

 Ham or cheese packed lunch 

Thursday  Chicken or vegetable curry served with rice and naan bread 

 Ham or cheese packed lunch 

Friday  Ham or cheese packed lunch 

  
On Friday 30 July, we are planning an outing to Fairthorne Manor followed by a celebration 
event back at college.  You are invited to the celebration event and I ask that you indicate on 
the registration form if you would like to attend. 
 



 

 

In order for everyone to enjoy themselves and benefit from the summer school, our 
behaviour expectations are the same as they always are.  Therefore, please note the 
following: 
 

 Mobile phones are not to be used at school.  If you wish your child to bring a phone for 
the journey to and from college then they must be switched off and in their bags as 
soon as they come through the gate.  If you wish to contact them during the day, you 
may do so via the college office on 01329 843127.  We will confiscate any phones that 
are misused and you will need to collect them at the end of the day. 
 

 We will not tolerate poor behaviour towards other students or a member of staff.   
 

 Students should be suitably dressed – comfortable, casual clothes but no strappy or 
cropped tops, miniskirts or skimpy shorts.  Students will require PE kits for Monday 
and Wednesday and will be doing activities all day Friday.  Please also bear in mind 
the weather, especially for our Friday outing and ensure that students dress 
accordingly and have sunscreen with them if necessary.  It may be an idea to pack a 
spare set of clothes on the Friday just in case! 
 

 We expect students to have their own equipment with them just as we expect them to 
in September.  There is an option to pre-order a ready to learn pack, please refer to 
the transition day letter for details. 

 
If your child is repeatedly unable to meet our expectations, we will call you to collect them.  
Unfortunately, we will not take any students on our outing if we do not feel we can rely on 
them to meet our expectations. 
 
If you still wish your child to attend our summer school, please complete the Summer 
School Registration Form so that we have all the necessary details and confirmed 
numbers. 
 
Excluding events outside of your control, I do ask that you only commit to the days that you 
know your child can definitely attend so that we can ensure we have the correct student-staff 
ratios and we can budget for catering, resources, book tickets for Fairthorne Manor.  The 
closing date for registration is Friday 25 June 2021. 
 
I hope that this provides you with all the information you require.  Please do not hesitate to 
contact me email me if you have any questions sac@henrycort.org. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S Connochie 
Transition Manager 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeKpV0IAWC79thkuGnYi8UInWwJsaqFbJKn-dTqt4wnTvgMFg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeKpV0IAWC79thkuGnYi8UInWwJsaqFbJKn-dTqt4wnTvgMFg/viewform?usp=sf_link
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